





Dear Minigolf Friends,

We appreciate all that you have done to support the worldwide growth of minigolf over the years. Today we need your help again.

We are in the process of building a strong application for IOC-membership (International Olympic Committee). Obtaining IOC-recognition, which was recently achieved by the International Flying Disc Federation, is a realistic possibility for the World Minigolf Sport Federation. If we can get such recognition, it would heighten minigolf's visibility to the public. This can only help improve public interest, which in-turn would drive participation at the club, national, and international levels.

Unfortunately, one area of weakness we have is in the social-media category.

Given the millions of people that play minigolf and the tens-of-thousands of competitive players worldwide, we feel the number of likes on our Facebook page vastly underestimate the true interest in our sport. To improve our upcoming application, we are trying to increase the number of likes on our Facebook page to a level that reflects the true passion of minigolf around the world.

Our challenge is to increase the number of likes on our page to four thousand before the World Championships conclude on August 22nd and fifteen thousand until the end of year 2015. This is a very aggressive goal, but there are tens-of-thousands of tournament players that already exist in our organization. Many of you have already liked our page and we appreciate your support.

If you haven't liked our page, we ask that you reconsider.

In addition, we ask that you reach out to your friends and ask them to like our page if they support our endeavors.

Thank you for your cooperation.

With best regards,

Evgeny Kaplun

Member of the WMF Executive Committee

Media & Marketing

Headquarters: World Minigolf Sport Federation, office manager Bengt Svensson, P.O. Box 13141, SE-402 52 Gothenburg, Sweden

Legal seat: registered with seat in Sweden, registration number 802469-2041

Bank account: SEB, SE-106 40 Stockholm, Sweden

IBAN SE80 5000 0000 0593 0828 6683; BIC ESSESSS

Website: www.minigolfsport.com / office@minigolfsport.com